
Dear Families, 07/24/2024

I am excited to share with you that Stockbridge Cares will be continued for the

2024/2025 school year here at the Stockbridge Schools. Stockbridge Cares is an

afterschool program that offers activities, snacks and homework help for students who

are enrolled in the Stockbridge School District grade Pre-K-5th. Stockbridge Cares is

available from 3:00pm-4:30pm on days when school is in session and on early release

days from 12:00-4:30 pm. In the event of bad weather and school gets called off early

there will be NO cares. The fee for participating in Stockbridge Cares is $550 per child,

per school year. Equal payments are able to be paid at the beginning of each quarter or

in one installment at the start of the first quarter. Spots are limited to 20 students and

will be filled on a first come first serve basis. Applications will be accepted

starting August 7th at 8:00am in the district office. No digital applications will be

accepted. Please see the attached application. Families will be notified by Mr.

Meshak if their child(ren) were outside of the 20 student limit and will be put on a

waiting list.

Enjoy the day!

Curt Meshak Melissa Eldred
Building Principal Stockbridge Care Coordinator


